
June 27, 2001 
 

File Number 

 
 

 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 

Dear Council Members: 
 

 We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution authorizing an 

additional year of late billing for North 14th Street from West Lloyd Street to West North 
Avenue 

 

 If you have any questions or would like any additional information, please contact 
Alderman Willie Hines. 

 

  Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

 
  Special Deputy Commissioner 

    of Public Works 

 
MLD:lk 

 

cc: Alderman Willie Hines 


